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The Massachusetts School Building Authority (MSBA) Decision on Arlington 
High School 

 
 
The Massachusetts School Building Authority (MSBA) Board voted unanimously 
this morning to move Arlington High School forward in the school building grant 
program process.  This past year, there were 97 applicants to the MSBA grant 
program of which Arlington was among the 26 districts selected to partner with 
MSBA to address building deficiencies in one of their district schools.  This vote is 
the first step with another formal vote to come at a subsequent MSBA Board 
meeting.  We look forward to working with MSBA to address the needs at 
Arlington High School. 
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